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I was born and raised here in Oregon. We have a solid voting system in place. There 

is no need for additional ID requirements, that could potentially disallow people of 

their voting rights. Mail-in ballots are essential. My son is disabled. He and I spend 

several hours researching the issues and candidates. It’s very time-consuming and 

important work. All people should be afforded the time to be fully informed and be 

able to fill out a ballot in the privacy of their own home in their own time. This is 

especially important since ranked choice voting is also on the ballot.  


